
The Cannon Falls City Council met in a special session on Thursday, September 15, 
2022, in the City Council Chambers.  Present were Mayor John Althoff, Council 
Members Bill Duncan, Matt Montgomery, Mary Jill Bringgold, Steve Gesme, and Derek 
Lundell; Council Member Laura Kronenberger was absent.  Also in attendance were 
City Administrator Neil Jensen.   
 

Call to Order Mayor Althoff called the special Council meeting to order at 4:30 p.m.    
  
Roll Call Roll call was conducted.  Mayor Althoff, Council Members Bringgold, 

Duncan, Gesme, Lundell, and Montgomery were in attendance. 
Council Member Kronenberger was absent.     

  
VFW Street Closure 
Request 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Administrator Jensen reviewed the street closure request from the 
VFW.  They would like to close Veteran’s Lane on September 17th for 
an “End of Summer” event.   
 
A motion was made by Council Member Montgomery, seconded by 
Council Member Bringgold and unanimously carried to approve the 
VFW Street Closure Request on September 17, 2022. 
 

Adjournment A motion was made by Council Member Montgomery, seconded by 
Council Member Gesme and unanimously carried, to adjourn the 
special meeting.  The special meeting adjourned at 4:40 p.m.  
 

  
 
Adopted by the City Council of the City of Cannon Falls on the 4th day of October, 2022. 
 
 
       ________________________________ 
       John O. Althoff, Mayor 
ATTEST: 
 
________________________________ 
Neil L. Jensen, City Administrator 


